
Notice of the Filing of a 
Labor Condition Application with the 

Employment and Training Administration 
 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by VEOLIA NORTH AMERICA, 
LLC, through the filing of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and 
Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor. 
 

2. One (1) such worker is being sought. 
 

3. This worker is being sought in the occupational classification of 11-3031, 
Financial Managers. 

 
4. The job title is Director, Finance. 

 
5. Wages of $175,000.00/year are being offered to this worker. 

 
6. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 10/01/2024 – 

9/30/2027. 
 
7. The employment will occur at 100 Montgomery Street, Suite 600, San 

Francisco, CA 94104 and 300 North Civic Dr., Apt. 306, Walnut Creek, CA 
94596. 

 
8. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection electronically at 

the offices of VEOLIA NORTH AMERICA, LLC, 53 State St., #14, Boston, MA 
02109. 
 

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition 
application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition 
application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the 
United States Department of Labor. 


